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Comments: Climbing without permanent fixed anchors is generally compatible with wilderness preservation.

While it may be true that fewer people will climb certain routes in Wilderness if they don't have fixed bolts or other

permanently-installed protection, natural limits on use is not a bad thing when it comes to wilderness protection,

particularly with the recent explosion of outdoor recreation uses in Wilderness.

For those climbers seeking developed climbing opportunities, there are ample permanently bolted climbs outside

of Wilderness.

IN OTHER WORDS - THIS IS WILDERNESS!

NOT a place where humans get to do whatever they want to do!

Lobbyists should not have a say in WILDERNESS!

Use a bit of common sense and let the wild places be WILD!!!


